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RELEASE IN FULL 

From: 	 Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov> 

Sent: 	 Thursday, January 14, 2010 4:18 AM 

To: 
Subject: 	 Fw: Trip Postponement 

Fyi - from your ambassador in papua new guinea. 

From: Taylor, Teddy B 
To: Abedin, Huma 
Sent: Wed Jan 13 22:07:31 2010 
Subject: Trip Postponement 

Huma, I wanted to relay to you the sincere sentiments of appreciation expressed by the PM's Office and the MFA for the 
very personal touch by the Secretary notifying the PM about postponement of the trip. Not lost on the GPNG is the fact 
that the entire trip was postponed, not the PNG portion. As you can imagine that is politically very significant. 

Naturally, we stand ready to reconstitute the program or enhance it should the trip move forward at a later date. We 

got luck today w/the weather—not a rain cloud in sight. 

Safe travels, and hopefully we will work together at a later date. Best of luck with the Haiti recovery effort! 

Regards, 

Teddy B. Taylor 
Ambassador 
Papua New Guinea, Solomon Islands 
and The Republic of Vanuatu 
tel: 675 321-1455 
fax: 675 321-3423 
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